
From: Gryglak, Magdalena
To: shancock@sehealth.org
Subject: Removal of Gd-153 sources, NRC license no. 24-00128-03
Date: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 4:39:00 PM

Good afternoon Dr. Hancock,
 
I have reviewed your request dated 4/22/21 to remove Gd-153 sources from your license.
 
In a signed and dated, please provide the dates when sources were last used, the last leak
test results before the sources were disposed, and documentation of disposal of the
source/s.  Also provide documentation that the source/s were received by an authorized
recipient, if applicable.   
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Please provide your response by May 27, 2021.
 
You may provide your response as a pdf via email directly to me.
 
Thank you
 
Magdalena Gryglak
U.S. NRC Region III  
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